
NASHVILLE TOWN PUBLIC HEARING

THURSDAY, JULY 23, 2020

ATTENDANCE BY REMOTE ACCESS:  Council members present—Vice-President Alisha Gredy,
Councilmember Nancy Crocker, and Councilmember Dave Rudd. Council members not present—
President Jane Gore and Councilmember Anna Hofstetter. Also in attendance: Administrative Resources

association Manager of Municipal Programs Tara Hagan, Town Attorney Jim Roberts, Municipal
Operations Consultant Dax Norton and Clerk-Treasurer Brenda Young.

PUBLIC HEARING— 12: 00gm

1)  CALL TO ORDER by Vice-President Gredy at 12: 00 pm.

2)  ROLL CALL by Clerk-Treasurer Young

3)  PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING THE SUBMITTAL OF A CDBG COVID-19 RESPONSE

PROGRAM-PHASE 2 GRANT APPLICATION AND LOCAL MATCH COMMITMENT TO

THE INDIANA OFFICE OF COMMUNITY AND RURAL AFFAIRS

Vice-President Gredy opened the Public Hearing. Administrative Resources association Manager of
Municipal Programs Hagan read aloud the legal notice of the public hearing and noted that the total j
amount of CDBG funds requested is $250,000. She asked if anyone wanted to comment on the project.
There were no comments from the audience or Council.

Vice-President Gredy closed the Public Hearing.

4)  ADJOURN

Councilmember Rudd moved to adjourn the meeting.  Councilmember Crocker seconded the motion.
All were unanimously in favor. Vice-President Gredy adjourned the meeting at 12: 04 pm.
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